
Youth elements            February 2019 

a monthly resource for Trinity’s youth and their families    

Youth and Family Silent Auction 

Trinity youth will be holding a special silent auction 

during the month of February for a beautiful throw 

(crocheted and donated by Trinity member Kathy 

Bryer). You can visit the display table  in the narthex 

each week through Sunday, February 24th and place 

your bid using the “secret” box. Bidding will start at 

$50. In the event of a tie for the highest bid at the 

conclusion of the time period,  a drawing from the 

duplicate bids will take place. The “winner” will be 

announced on Monday, February 25th at our “Community Impact Night” at Pizza 

Ranch. All proceeds will benefit Trinity youth and family programs.                 

We’re grateful for your continued support! Join us 
Monday, February 25th 

from 4-8 PM 

Join us for dinner and support 

Trinity youth in the process. We 

will be hosting a “Community 

Impact Night” at Pizza Ranch, 

1300 Commerce Place in Plover. 

Choose from the buffet option or 

order off the menu and  a 

percentage of all sales and tips 

that night will benefit our 

programs. Hope to see you there! 

Snow Tubing 

Sunday,  

February 10th 

5 PM 

We’re heading up to Wausau, Sunday 

February 10th to join the congregation 

of St. Stephen Lutheran there in a 

night of tubing on Sylvan Hill. Plans are 

to meet at Trinity at 5 PM to drive 

together (additional drivers may be 

needed). Cost is just $9.oo for person 

for tubing from 6-9 PM. Families are 

welcome. You must be at least 42” to 

participate. Hope you can join us! 

JYG 
February 16th-17th 

Trinity junior high youth will be 
attending the junior high youth 

event at the Holiday Inn in 
Manitowoc. The will be 

gathering with hundreds of 
other youth from our part of 
the state under the theme, 
“Grow Your Faith in Christ’s 

Garden.” Please keep them in 
your prayers throughout the 

experience. 

College Student Care Packages 
We are busy planning our annual care packages for college 
students. If you have a Trinity daughter, son or grandchild 
who you would like to receive one, please submit their 
address to the church office or email it to Todd by Sunday, 
February 17th. Donations of items  or baked goods to 
include in the packages are always appreciated. 

 

 

 

 

Mark your calendars for a 
weekend of fun and community 

you won’t soon forget.  

It’s Trivia 50… 
April 12th-14th, 2019 


